
 

CITY OF DORAL 
Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council  
LTC No. 027-2024 
 
To:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Rey Valdes, City Manager 
 
Date:  August 22, 2024 
 
Subject: City of Doral named Platinum Workplace Well-being Award for 2024 
 
 
This Letter to Council (LTC) serves to inform the Mayor and Members of the City Council of a 

recent accolade received by the City of Doral. We are pleased to announce that the City of 

Doral has been recognized by Aetna, a CVS Health Company, with the 2024 Platinum Workplace 

Well-being Award for Leading the Way. This prestigious accolade celebrates our commitment to 

health and acknowledges our dedication to making well-being a top priority. Achieving the 

Platinum level is one of the hardest accomplishments, and after participating for five years, we 

have finally earned this recognition. Last year, we were honored with the gold level, making this 

year's achievement even more remarkable. This award highlights our continued efforts in 

fostering a workplace environment that prioritizes the health, wellness, and overall well-being of 

our employees. 

 

As we celebrate this achievement, we remain committed to advancing our wellness initiatives and 

providing our employees with new and innovative opportunities for their well-being. It is our goal 

to continue the success of our wellness programs and to further enhance the support and 

resources we offer to our dedicated team members. We are beyond honored to have such a 
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robust wellness program that has enhanced throughout the years and helped us become one of 

the top workplaces providing exceptional service and programing. We would like to thank the 

Aetna representatives who have helped and supported us throughout this process. We continue 

to strive for the best benefits and wellness program for our team. 

 
cc. Maria T. Jose, Human Resources Director  
     Rita Markowycz, Assistant Human Resources Director  
     Lauren Scull Sanchez, Senior HR Generalist 
 

 

 
 

 


